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Notice of Withdrawal of Application
The Cleveland Electric Illuminating Company, by and through counsel, herby gives notice of its withdrawal of its Application for approval of a new optional standby service rider, which was filed on or about December 21, 2007, because the Application has never been ruled upon by the Commission and the information included therein is now outdated. 
Respectfully submitted,

/s/ Kathy J. Kolich______________

Kathy J. Kolich (Reg. No. 0038855)
FIRSTENERGY SERVICE COMPANY
76 South Main Street
Akron, OH 44308

330-384-4580 








330-384-3875 (Fax)








kjkolich@firstenergycorp.com
On behalf of The Cleveland Electric Illuminating Company

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE
The Notice of Withdrawal of Application of The Cleveland Electric Illuminating Company was filed electronically through the Docketing Information System (DIS) of the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio on this 23rd day of March, 2012.  Service to all parties of record will be made electronically through the processes and protocols of the DIS.  






/s/ Kathy J. Kolich, Esq.____ 
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